
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
2017 Division Report of the Rocky Mountain Division 
Submitted to the ARRL Board of Directors 
By Dwayne Allen, WY7FD, Director, 4 Jan, 2018 
 
The Colorado Council of Clubs met in April in Limon, CO 
 
The Executive Committee held its March meeting in Denver, CO and was welcomed by Vice-
Director Ryan  
 
The Division Convention was held in May in Cody, WY and was a great success.  Both Vice 
Director Ryan and I attended as well as all four Section Managers.  The SD section Manager also 
visited the Convention. 
 
The Central States VHF Society Conference was held July 11-12 in Albuquerque, MN.  The 
event was well attended.  Past president Harrison, 2nd Vice-President Mileshoski. Director  
Carlson, Vice-Director Ryan and I were present as well.   
 
The NM State Hamfest was held August 11 and 12 again in Albuquerque and attended by Vice-
Director Ryan. 
 
The Colorado Council of Clubs met in October in Pueblo, CO 
 
I attended several of the WYHamCon Inc planning meetings. 
  
Inquires from members were answered by email, US mail and phone. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Dwayne Allen, WY7FD, Director  Jeff Ryan, K0RM, Vice-Director 


